

Next week, our whole school ethos theme will be:

We include others when working and playing.

Dear parents and carers,

I am sat writing this email and find it hard to believe that we have completed the first half term in Remove. Well done to all the children. Today I will be sending pencil cases home so children can sharpen pencils ready for next half term. Cagoules will also be sent home as we move into Winter uniform after half term. School hats and caps/fleece hats need to be worn every day.

Nativity:

This year our production is 'By the Fireside'. We have handed the parts out got their parts highlighted scripts came home on Wednesday.

Your child has been given their lines to keep at home and learn over the half term holiday. Once we return after the half term break, rehearsals will be in full flow, so I cannot stress enough how important it is that your child learns their lines.

I hope your child enjoys learning their lines and taking part in the annual Pre-Prep Christmas Production

Homework

I have included phonics sheet in the homework folder to help with spelling of the new words.

As always keep working on TT Rockstars - Arena.

Please complete the test corrections using the purple polishing pen.

Tests - Please correct the errors using the purple polishing pen.

Monday - Spellings

Tuesday – Times Tables (TTRocktars is the focus for the test and we monitor this to see when the children are ready for more timetables).

In English the children have been writing some acrostic poems about 'This is me', we are entering a young writer's competition so fingers crossed, the poems are now in the post so we will wait to see if we have any budding poets. We have been learning about seaweed and its uses. In grammar we have started to look at alliteration.

In Maths the focus continues on place value, this week we have been looking at fact families such as 16 + 4 = 20, 20 - 4 = 16, 4 + 16 = 20 etc. We have also looked at the signs for greater than, less than and equal to.

Calendar Dates

Monday 6th November – Return to school- Winter Uniform

Tuesday 7th November – Whole school parent consultations – 5.00pm – 7.30pm

Thursday 9th November – Armistice Day Assembly and whole school parent consultations 3.50 – 6pm

We hope you all have a lovely half term holiday, I look forward to hearing all about your holidays.

Kind Regards,



Kimberley Sibson & Kelsey Beaumont